
Subject: Great Plains Audio Club Meeting
Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 29 Aug 2003 04:10:18 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

For those that can make it to Tulsa next weekend, please remember the Great Plains Audio Club
meeting at Phil Wilson's house on Saturday, September 6th at 2:00pm.See you there!
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